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Peace Officers Research Association of California Endorse 

Anamarie Avila Farias for State Assembly District 15  
 
Anamarie Avila Farias, candidate for California State Assembly District 15 seat, received the sole 
endorsement of the Peace Officers Research Association of California (PORAC). PORAC represents 
over 80,000 public safety members and over 950 associations, making it the largest law enforcement 
organization in California and the largest state law enforcement organization in the nation. 
 
“Contra Costa County and Assembly District 15 deserve a representative who is focused on public 
safety,” stated PORAC President, Brian Marvel. “Anamarie has our support because we know she is 
focused on addressing California’s public safety challenges, providing pragmatic solutions and 
bringing respect for the law enforcement profession back into the community.” 
 
“Ensuring that the people of Assembly District 15 are safe will always be my highest priority,” said 
Anamarie Avila Farias. “As an Assemblymember, I look forward to working with PORAC to make sure 
their officers and their families get the support they need from the State of California. I am humbled 
and incredibly grateful to have the support of PORAC and their 80,000 members in my race for State 
Assembly.” 
 
With crime on the rise, California’s state legislators need to work together to pass police reform 
measures and modernize law enforcement – but funding is required to make change. Anamarie 
shares PORAC’s goal of increasing resources for local law enforcement departments so that officers 
have the tools they need to address this crisis safely and effectively.  
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